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Faculty News

® SPGS associate professor Mark Ramirez has been selected as a winner for the
2018 Adaljiza Sosa-Riddell Mentoring Award from the American Political Science
Association.

e SPGS foundation professor Michael Hechter co-published "Threat, Deterrence, and Penal

Severity: An Analysis of Flogging in the Royal Navy, 1740-1820" in Social Science
History (Fall 2018), Volume 42, Issue 3.

® SPGS professor Carolyn Warner discussed "Why it's so hard to hold priests accountable

for sex abuse" in The Conversation.

® SPGS professor Keith Brown discussed "Vladimir Putin’s lying game" in The

Conversation.

e SPGS instructor Daniel Pout discussed "A socialist’s primary win doesn’t herald a workers

revolution in the US" in The Conversation.

e SPGS professor or practice Robert Schmidle addressed cyberethics during the final
lecture of the Chautauqua Women'’s Club’s 2018 Contemporary Issues Forum

series,Ethics in the Age of Cyber,” on Aug. 25th.




ASU welcomes first graduates of new
online master’s program

In 2017, Arizona State University's School of Politics and Global Studies, with the Center on the
Future of War, launched an online master’s degree program in global security and now, one year
later, the program is celebrating its first graduating class.

“There are few, if any, online programs that can offer the experience to take part in applying

theory and coursework you learned to problems that government or private industries have asked
for your input on,” said DJ Gering, a graduate of the program.

Read more.
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Pamela DelLargy joins ASU as adviser
on international development initiatives

Arizona State University has announced that Pamela DelLargy has been recruited as Professor of
Practice in the School of Politics and Global Studies and will also serve as senior adviser on
International Development Initiatives in the Office of the President.

“Getting to know ASU has been a true pleasure for me,” DelLargy said. “It is exciting to be at an
institution where all good ideas — even unconventional ones — are encouraged. The
combination of expertise and innovation at ASU can make a big contribution to solving serious
global problems and to improving the lives of people who are often forgotten."

Read more.




ASU alumni share career experiences
with incoming freshmen

This year’s group of Arizona State University freshmen participating in the Early Start Program
within the School of Politics and Global Studies got some guidance from two alumni who serve
on the school’s Alumni Advisory Board, who spoke to the students about their career paths.

Read more.
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ASU student excels in honors classes
while lobbying for motorcyclists' rights

Through his work as a lobbyist for a motorcyclist rights organization, 56 year old John Dreyfus,
an honors student studying philosophy and political science, has met politicians on both sides of
the aisle.

“My life has never really been easy, so I've always had to surmount difficulties to get anything
done that | wanted to get done,” said Dreyfus who is a Barrett, The Honors College at ASU
student.

Read more.




Upcoming events

Amor, Que Piensas?
Spousal Political Socialization

September 20th

Center for Latina/os and
American Politics Research

Arizonn State Unrsersity

LITTLE
GANDHI

THE LOST TRUTH OF
THE SYRIAN UPRISING

CBt'IIEI' on the
Future of War
Mrizona State University

6:00pm September 18th, 2018
MU, Pima Auditorium Room 230

The School of Politics and Global Studies is an academic unit of the
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences.
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